
Notice for Board Scholarship Recipients 

04/11/2021 
 

Dear Students  
 

HSC board scholarship data have been uploaded on the Directorate of Secondary and 

Higher Education website. The students of 1st year, 2nd year, 3rd year and 4th year 

(Session 2019-20, 2018-19, 2017-18, 2016-17) are requested to check their Payment 

Status at this link:  

http://www.northsouth.edu/assets/cv/Board%20Scholarship%20Report.pdf. 

If the payment status is NOT Paid /Bounced, you are requested to contact NSU 

Registrar’s Office with supporting documents (HSC/Alim transcript, Board 

Scholarship Gazette copy, copy of cheque book or student’s bank account details) for 

correction by email (rahaman.zabedur@northsouth.edu).  
 

If you do not reach for correction and as a result can not draw your scholarship money 

on time, North South University will not be responsible for any loss. 

 

If you are a new student (2020-21), please download the following form (Link: 

http://www.northsouth.edu/assets/cv/Board%20Scholarship%20Form.pdf), print and 

fill it up and submit to the Registrar’s Office by email 

(rahaman.zabedur@northsouth.edu) along with supporting documents by November 

18, 2021. 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Ahmed Tazmeen 

Registrar 

North South University   
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